Dear Parents

Re: Children's Cancer Run Essential Information

Thank you so much for joining our school team for the 37th Children's Cancer Run on Sunday 19th May 2019. We are all very much looking forward to taking part and thrilled with the response from parents, children and staff. At the last count we had 112 children from school taking part which does not include additional family members!

All of the funds raised by taking part will help to fund research carried out in Newcastle into better treatments and cures for childhood cancer, so it's brilliant that you are contributing to our school's efforts for this great cause.

Essential information for run day

- Our designated car park is Car Park A
- Please arrive at Newcastle Racecourse, Gosforth Park by 9.15am ready for our 9.45am start

Meeting Together

- Meet by our school banner at the school meeting point (see map in your On the Day Guide)
- We would like everyone to meet for 9.15am: Those taking part in the 3 or 5 mile event will then walk as a
 team to the start line ready for the 9.45am start. For anyone taking part in the 1 mile event, we would
 encourage you to come and cheer the team as they start before heading as a group to the start of the 1
 mile event.

Reminders

- Please remember to pin your run number to the front of your t-shirt (completing the details on the reverse)
 with safety pins
- Bring a small bottle of water to drink on the way around
- Please remember any inhalers or other medication for you or your child
- Please bring sun protection lotion and a sun hat if required

Finishing the Run

• Please come back to our school banner meeting point near to the Finish line to enjoy your picnic with the rest of the school team

Fundraising

- Please remember to activate your Justgiving page or to start collecting sponsorship on your paper forms
 enclosed in their run packs. Every £1 makes a difference in the fight against childhood cancer. Any funds
 raised on-line come to NECCR automatically and will show on the School Leaderboard available at
 www.childrenscancerrun.org.uk.
- Please either pay your sponsor money on-line on your Justgiving fundraising page or send your cheques
 payable to NECCR and your sponsor forms (please use gift aid wherever possible) directly to the address
 below with a note to say it is for our school total: NECCR, Sir James Spence Institute for Child Health, RVI,
 Newcastle, NE1 4LP

We are very much looking forward to seeing you there on the day and we hope you have fun! Thank you for helping our school to make a difference.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Turner Deputy Head Teacher